
 

Hunter Douglas corrects mistaken impression as to intention of delisting

 

Rotterdam, 14 March 2008 – On 13 March 2008, Hunter Douglas announced its intention to offer to purchase up to 13.4 
million common shares at €43.00 by means of a public offer.

Certain media misinterpreted this bid as meaning that Hunter Douglas intends to delist its shares. However, Hunter Douglas 
would only consider delisting in the near future if virtually all minority shares are tendered.

For further information contact:
Leen Reijtenbagh 
Chief Financial Officer 
Tel. +31 10 486 9582
E-mail : l.reijtenbagh@hdnv.nl 
Website: www.hunterdouglasgroup.com   
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